
Do you love reading? Do you need some new books to 
add to your collection? Do you want to save a bit of 

money while still adding to your book collection? 

 

Birchwood’s Book Swap will be returning again this    
academic year so make sure you add the following dates 

to your calendar! 

  

Please queue at the Conference Room door and wait to 
be let in.  

Children and adult books on offer.   

 

Simply swap a book you no longer read/want for one of 
our books or take a book and leave a small voluntary 

donation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


